
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

11th November 2024      Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: two 

 We have had such a busy week in pre-school and the children have worked super hard.  

Thank you so much for supporting our dress up Friday!   

 

World Nursery Rhyme Week 

Pre-school enjoyed celebrating ‘World Nursery Rhyme Week’.  

Every day, we explored the given nursery rhyme and 

completed a selection of activities. 

On Friday, everyone looked amazing dressed up as their 

favourite nursery rhyme character.  We spent time going 

through the different rhymes represented by each child.  We 

celebrated WNRW with activities including: Nursery Rhyme 

Bingo and the ‘Wheels on the Bus’ role play. 

Have a fabulous weekend! 

The Pre-school Team 

 

Our first trip… 

Tuesday 26th November or Thursday 28th November   

Pre-school children are visiting Alsager Library for a story 

time session (see separate letter for more information).  The 

children should come to school dressed in their uniform, with 

sensible shoes.  Please make sure that they have a warm coat 

and hat/scarf/gloves, if the weather is cooler - hopefully it 

won’t be snowing! Parents/carers have been made aware of 

their selected visit date via Seesaw.   

  

Anti-Bullying Week 

Along with the rest of the 

school, the children found out 

about ‘Anti-Bullying Week’.  

On Tuesday, we talked about 

kindness and explored the 

story ‘Topsy & Tim help a 

friend’.  This story helped us 

to think about how we can 

show kindness and how to 

help others if someone is 

mean to them.  Over the 

next few weeks, we plan to 

continue our kindness theme.  

The children helped to create 

a tree of kindness and we 

will be adding ‘kindness 

suggestions’ to this display. 

During Number Time, we helped number two find sets of two 

objects for his counting tray.  The children enjoyed our 

number song ‘Two Little Dickie Birds’.  Here is the link if you 

want to join in at home. 

 

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 4/12/24 - Christmas Decoration Workshop.  The workshop will take 

place in the school hall at 9.15am – 10.30am.  The Pre-school children can each 

invite one adult to come to support them at the workshop.  Details to follow. 

Thursday 12/12/24 - EYFS Nativity Parents and carers are invited along to watch. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/something-special-two-little-birdies
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/something-special-two-little-birdies

